
 

   
 
April 6, 2020 
 

 As of March 26, 2020, Guilford County Register of Deeds 
Vendor Business Information Systems advises that all 
known issues that have come to our attention have been 
resolved regarding the ROD online public search system.  
 
As a result of our internal testing and in our interactions 
with the public since that time we have found no other 
issues with the online public search system.   We will 
continue internal quality assurance and testing and 
encourage searchers to contact us with any questions or 
concerns.  
 
Thank you.  
 
Guilford County Register of Deeds 


